
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH GLENGARRY

Resolution #

Monday, September 28, 2020

Jeff Manley

Seconded by: Johanne Wensink

THAT Council of the Township of North Glengarry adopt the following resolution:

WHEREAS the Ontario government has provided emergency assistance funding to municipalities through the Safe Restart 
Agreement to offset the financial impact due to the COViID-19 pandemic;

AND WHEREAS the Province has st yecified funding must be used for operating cost: and pressures

due to COVID-19;

AND WHEREAS due to the nature of the pandemic and the necessity to make physical retrofits to offices to accommodate 
staff and the public in a safe environment, capital costs will be incurred by
municig

AND WHEREAS the Township has been advised by SDG County, through the Ministry of Finance that COVID-19 related 
capital costs are ineligible for Safe Restart Agreement Funding;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Township of North Glengarry urges Ontario to allow capital expenditures 
under the Safe Restart Agreement, and that a copy of this resolution be forwarded to Premier 
Doug Ford, Jim McDonell, MPP and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO).

L..Jr\/.u. Mayor / Depj& Mayor


